
Santa Claus is coming to North Ridge, please 

come and join us for our annual Pancake 

Breakfast on Friday December 21, 2018 at 7:30 

am until the bell rings.  Come dressed in your PJ’s.  

Bring your camera to take pictures with Santa 

and bring your appetite for a sit-down pancake 

breakfast.  Entrance is by cash donation to the 

PAC and you will also receive a free gift with your 

donation.  This is a family event and students 

attending must have an adult attend with them.  

We look forward to seeing many of you that day. 

 


